Fw: July 30, 2020 CHE Meeting BA Art, BS Earth Systems Science

Daren Timmons <DarenT@usca.edu>
Wed 8/5/2020 11:13 AM

To: Brock Gilliam <BrockG@usca.edu>; Nicole Spensley <NicoleSp@usca.edu>; Lloyd Dawe <LloydD@usca.edu>
Cc: Susan Danko <SusanD@usca.edu>; Joel Scraper <JoelS@usca.edu>; Mark Hollingsworth <MarkH@usca.edu>; Bill Jackson <BillJ@usca.edu>; Chad Leverette <ChadL@usca.edu>

Hi All, this is as official as we are getting in the short term. We will send along copies of official letters when they arrive.
1 suspect the program mods will also come this week.

-Daren

From: Lane, John <jlane@che.sc.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 11:02 AM
To: Daren Timmons <DarenT@usca.edu>
Cc: Almeda, Jennifer <JAlmeda@che.sc.gov>
Subject: July 30, 2020 CHE Meeting

Dear Dr. Timmons,
At its July 30, 2020 meeting, the Commission approved the following new University of South Carolina Aiken programs for implementation on the dates proposed:

o BA,Art
e B.S., Earth Systems Science

As a result of pandemic remote-work conditions, | am providing the present notice of Commission action until we can access and update the Inventory of Academic Programs database that is secured on site. At that time we will transmit the official approval letter with the CIP code
and additional information. Please feel welcomed to proceed with next stages of implementation activities as your institution normally would.

Notices of approval and acknowledgment for modifications and notifications are also forthcoming for any submissions.
Please advise if we may be of additional assistance, and continued best wishes.
Sincerely,

John Lane, DMA

Director of Academic Affairs

South Carolina Commission on Higher Education
1122 Lady St., Ste. 300

Columbia, SC 29201

(803)737-0141

https://www.che.sc.gov
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